
 

Gympie 

State High School 
Year 7 Enrolment Process - 2018 

Finding the right environment to maximise your child’s individual talents while offering a wide 

range of opportunities can be challenging.  At Gympie State High School open communication 

and positive relationships are very important to us. Gympie State High School offers an education 

to help develop the whole child – that’s what makes us different.   

To secure your child’s enrolment at Gympie State High School please follow this three step 

process: 

Step 1:  Fill in and return the Intention to Enrol form with a certified copy of your child’s birth 

certificate and proof of residence (eg: utility bill) to Gympie State High School via -  

 Email:  jforb36@eq.edu.au 

 Post:  1 Everson Road, Gympie Qld 4570 

 In Person:  At Gympie High Administration building. 

Step 2:  An Enrolment Pack will then be forwarded to you, which must be completed and 

returned to the school by the end of Term 3, 15/09/17. 

Step 3:  Schedule an enrolment interview in Term 4 to finalise enrolment by contacting our 

Enrolment Officer, Ms Jodie Forbes on 54898340 or via email jforb36@eq.edu.au 

Please be aware that only confirmed enrolments will be invited to Orientation Day in Term 4 

following an interview.   

Out of Catchment Enrolments 

Please Note - If you are wishing to enrol at Gympie State High School and you live out of 

catchment, you will also need to apply in writing to the Principal, Mr Anthony Lanskey 

(admin@gympieshs.eq.edu.au).  The following information will need to be included in your 

application: 

 Student’s name, current school and year level 

 Reasons for wanting your child to attend Gympie State High School including which 

Program of Excellence your child is interested in:  

 Specialised School of Excellence (Maths and Science) 

 Music School of Excellence 

 Rural School of Excellence 

 STEM 

 Centurions – Sports Academy 

 Online College of Coding 

 

We look forward to welcoming you into the Gympie High community.  If you have any further 

queries please contact Ms Jodie Forbes (Enrolment Officer) on 54898340 or jforb36@eq.edu.au  

or Ms Kelli Swan (HOD Junior Secondary) on 54898342 or kswan26@eq.edu.au 

 

Date Claimers:  

 Junior Secondary Showcase Evening on Tuesday 6th June   

 Parent Information Evening on Tuesday 5th September.  
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